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    press release 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BILIA´S AGM 2011 
 
The shareholders in Bilia AB (publ) are hereby invited to the AGM on Tuesday  
3 May 2011 at 11 o´clock at Bilia´s facility Haga Norra, Frösundaleden 4, Stockholm. 
 
For more information please go to www.bilia.com or contact Bilia. 
 
Please note, that last date of notification is 27 April 2011. 
 
 
Göteborg, 28 March 2011 
 
Bilia AB (publ) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact Jan Pettersson, Managing Director and CEO, or Gunnar Blomkvist,  
Chief Financial Officer, Bilia AB, Tel. +46 31 709 55 00. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


